Solar Panel Proposal: Front Entrance Near the Lobby of Lincoln Hall

| propose that a location for a solar panel installation should be (pictured above with a drawing
of the solar panels) in the main front entrance of the school, which is near the lobby. This area of
the school is south facing, so it receives a lot of sunlight throughout the day, and doesn’t have
anything blocking its location that will keep it from getting a lot of light, which makes it a great
spot to put solar panels. This area could benefit from solar panels because it is one of the most
commonly used areas in the school, which means it will almost always have the lights on. By
bringing in solar panels to this area, we will be reducing the amount of electricity that comes
from keeping the lights on in that area. Also, students who have classes on the third floor of the
building will be able to view and admire the solar panels in this spot. Therefore, this front
entrance near the lobby is a good location for putting solar panels.



